
Dear Parents, Teachers and Students 

We are pleased  to announce the launch of the Non-Ironed Clothes Challenge, 

an initiative by the NATIONAL Energy Swaraj Foundation.  

Starting from February 12, we invite everyone to join this eco-friendly initiative. 

What?  

Wear non-ironed clothes every Monday. 

 When?   

Starting from February 12,2024 . 

 Why?   

To save electricity, save money, and contribute to a healthier environment. 

Join to embrace this sustainable lifestyle change! Register now at [link es-

pal.org/ccD](link es-pal.org/ccD) and be a part of this impactful movement. 

Let's make a difference together! 

Best regards 

DAV International School, Amritsar 
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